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“AN OUTSTANDING SCHOOL” – OFSTED; October 2008 

 

Skilled Teaching Assistant/Learning Support Assistant Required for January 2018 

Working with pupils with special educational needs 

 

Job Title:  Teaching Assistant/Learning Support Assistant 

Report to:  SEN Co-ordinator 

To start:   January 2018 

Contract:  Fixed term until August 2018 

Working Pattern:     Part time: 32.5 hours/week; 39 weeks/year (term-time only) 

Working Hours:  8:30am to 3:30pm 

Salary:   FTE: £19,311 - £20,310; Pro rata: £15,165 - £15,950 

Location:   Sudbourne Primary School, Brixton SW2 5AP 

 

Sudbourne is a happy, thriving and very successful school (rated as ‘outstanding’ by Ofsted in 

2008) in Brixton, serving a diverse community. We are looking for a skilled and dedicated 

Teaching Assistant/Learning Support Assistant to join our team, which may involve working 1:1 

with pupils with educational special needs. This role would suit candidates considering a career 

in teaching who have some classroom experience and are committed and ready to learn, as 

well as those with more specific experience working with children on the autistic spectrum 

and/or other needs. Sudbourne can offer a rewarding and challenging role in a supportive 

environment. 

 

Candidates are welcome to visit the school prior to applying. Please call to book a visit on 020 

7274 7631.   

 

An information pack, including a Job Description and Person Specification can be downloaded 

below. Alternatively an application pack can be found on the school website: 

 

www.sudbourne.com/info/staff-vacancies 

 

To apply, please email completed applications to admin@sudbourne.com. You are also 

welcome to call the school on 020 7274 7631 before the closing date below to request for an 

application pack to be emailed to you. CVs will not be accepted. 

 

Closing Date: Thursday 14th December 2017, 12 noon 

Interviews: Monday 18th December 2017 

 

This post is subject to an enhanced DBS check.  We are committed to safeguarding and 

promoting the welfare of our children and expect all staff and volunteers to share this 

commitment. 

 

Please be advised that references may be requested on receipt of your application. Please 

state if you wish this to be delayed until shortlisting/interviews have taken place. 
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